
August 25,2008 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Petition for approval of revised underground residential distribution tarijfi, by 
Progress Energy Florida, Inc.; Docket No. 0801 86-E1 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Please find enclosed for filing on behalf of Progress Energy Florida, Inc. ("PEF") 
revisions to tariff sheets 4.113 and 4.1 14. On tariff sheet 4.1 13, the amounts per dwelling 
unit in Section (2)(a) changed. On tariff sheet 4.1 14, the amount per foot changed under 
Section 11.4(2)(a). Supporting documentation is provided for the changes to each of the 
tariff sheets. Please replace the attached with those originally filed on April 1,2008 in 
the above referenced docket. 

Also enclosed for filing is a revised Exhibit D that was originally filed on April 1, 
2008. The revised Exhibit D reflects to changes to support the tariff changes noted 
above. Please replace the attached with that originally filed on April 1,2008 in the above 
referenced docket. 

COlM Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Please call me at (727) 820-5184 
-should you have any questions. L 
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